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COURTESY OF THE ARTIST

24EBroadway is pleased to present Steeped in Spilt Milk, a group exhibition featuring works 
by Tommy Kha, Alison Kuo, olivier, Jaime Sunwoo and Matt Chilton, Xiong Wei, Shangkai Kevin 
Yu, and Alice Yuan Zhang. The show opens on May 20th from 6pm to 8pm. Reception with re-
freshment will be held at Beverly’s from 8pm to 11pm. The show will be on view by appointment 
from May 20th, to June 13th, 2021.

Frustrated by the rhetoric used in response to the rise of hate crimes in America targeted 
toward the AAPI community, Steeped in Spilt Milk spotlights nuanced expressions and expe-
riences of those at risk. Located in the heart of New York’s Chinatown, the show acts as a 
reclamation of taken space, giving back to a community that has worked hard to enrich America 
whilst also preserving their own values and traditions. 

As we witness a surge of fear and violence against the immigrant body, seemingly each trag-
edy is quickly followed by an outpour of reactions, many knee-jerk and largely fueled by 
guilt. This act of performative activism clashed with many cultural values within the 
AAPI community, shedding a light on a lack of language and deepening a need to visualize 
what is not yet verbalized. 

From temporary visa holders, immigrants, to first generation Asian Americans, each artist 
confronts the assumption of the societal, familial, and personal role of the East Asian, and 
Southeast Asian bodies. The exhibition pushes back on the model minority myth which presumes 
both passivity and a proclivity for continual labor. Each piece softens the rigid framework 
prescribed by the predominant American narrative and the falsity of the American dream. 

The exhibition aims to break down the monolithic notions present in the umbrella term 
“Asian.” The title, Steeped in Spilt Milk, combines imagery of steeping tea, a nod to the 
widely known Asian import, with milk, a metaphor for whiteness. While also critically ad-
dressing the old phrase “don’t cry over spilt milk” by merging an impossible action with the 
occurrence of something that cannot be undone. In every work selected, there are a multitude 
of often conflicting notions. The self-contained conflict holds both precious and somber 
dualities, allowing for nuance to enter each narrative, and in doing so reframing an ability 
to contain multitudes as a strength rather than a weakness. 

Steeped in Spilt Milk is receiving generous support from Beverly’s. 24EBroadway will be 
donating a portion of the profits to Red Canary Song, Asian Women Giving Circle, and Send 
Chinatown Love. 

Curated by Alyssa Freitas and Alexander Si.
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